
© APL Logistics │ November 9, 2020 

  

  

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
JORDAN DECLARES NATIONWIDE CURFEW 
 

November 9, 2020, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that due to a spike in COVID-19 cases in Jordan, the Jordanian Government has 
declared an evening curfew – nationwide. The curfew will commence following the national 
parliamentary elections on November 10, lasting until Sunday morning, November 15.  

Factory production could be impacted during this curfew period. To minimize any impact APL 
Logistics is working with suppliers to advance loading of consignments, where possible. 

For more information, please see the alert issued by the U.S Embassy in Jordan.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 

https://jo.usembassy.gov/health-alert-november-11-15-comprehensive-curfew/

